
Dear Treasury 
 
Please consider this email a submission from Climate Friendly. Climate Friendly is the most diverse 
ACCU project developer in Australia. 
Climate Friendly does not support removing the AFSL requirements.  AFSLs are a very important 
component of the ERF in order to ensure market integrity and consumer protection.   
 
Regards Josh 
 
Josh Harris | Manager – Australian Projects | AR No. 443546 
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http://www.climatefriendly.com/uploadedFiles/MainSite/Content/Pro

jects/CF_CFI_Flyer_WEB.pdf 
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